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July 3, 2008 

 

 

 

TO:  Chief GED Examiners 

  Basic Skills Directors 

   

FROM: Lou Ann Parker, Coordinator of GED/AHS Programs 

 

SUBJECT: GED Scores are valid until 2012 

 

GED Testing Service has changed the implementation date for the new GED Series to January 1, 

2012. They are in the process of renorming the 2002 version of the GED Tests and plan to have a 

new version ready for implementation in 2012.  North Carolina no longer has a five year limit on 

GED Tests.  The timeline for GED Tests will be based on the GED Testing Service renorming 

schedule.  Examinees must finish the 2002 series by December 31, 2011.  Please make sure you 

notify students that they must complete the 2002 series as it will not continue to be valid after 

December 31, 2011.     

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (919) 807-7214 or 

parkerl@nccommunitycolleges.edu. 

 

 

c:  Presidents 

      Senior Continuing Education Administrators 

      Dr. Delores Parker 

      Dr. Randy Whitfield      
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